

## Queensbury School Unleash your limitless potential



Executive Head Teacher Mr Chris Wilson BSc/MA

30th April 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re; New school logo consultation

Following the academisation of Queensbury School and the launch of our new website, it is the perfect time to redesign our school logo, which has been in place for a very long time and is quite outdated now. We want to bring it into the 21st century!

Staff and the Student Council have been involved in voting for the new logo and they have narrowed it down to 3 options. We are now consulting with our parents/carers to view and vote for their favourite logo design. Please see the link below to the school logo survey and to submit your vote;

## https://forms.gle/JDVQbdJf4GSGwPm97

Voting will be open until Friday, 7<sup>th</sup> May 2021 and the final logo design will be announced on Monday, 10<sup>th</sup> May 2021.

Please note that students will still be allowed to wear their uniform with the current logo. There will be a lengthy transition from the old uniform logo to the new uniform logo, to allow for students to grow out of their current uniform, so there will be no pressure to purchase a new uniform because we have changed the logo.

We hope you take the opportunity to be part of the logo consultation process and we look forward to receiving your votes!

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

**Chris Wilson** 

**Executive Head Teacher** 

